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Hi Megan,
 
Confirming the Panel Chair has considered the below and granted an extension for the response
to 5pm Monday 5 February 2024.
 
Best regards,
 
Tahlia Sexton | Senior Planning Officer
Office of the Independent Planning Commission NSW
Suite 15.02  Level 15  135 King Street  Sydney NSW 2001
e: tahlia.sexton@ipcn.nsw.gov.au | p: (02) 9383 2120 | | www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au
 

                             FOLLOW US ON:

                    

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

Disclaimer
The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for
use by the recipient and others authorised to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby
notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this
information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.
 

From: Megan Fu < > 
Sent: Friday, 2 February 2024 3:29 PM
To: Tahlia Sexton >
Cc: Steve Barry <  Karen Harragon

; David Gibson 
Subject: RE: Greenwich Hospital Redevelopment - Questions on Notice
 
Hi Tahlia
 
We have requested further information from the Applicant to be able to complete our response. We
only just received the response.
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We will endeavour to get our response to you as early as possible but can we get an extension until
Monday, 5 February 2024?
 
Kind regards
Megan
 
Megan Fu 
Principal Planner, Social and Infrastructure Assessments
Infrastructure Assessments
Department of Planning, Housing and Infrastructure
 
T 02 9274 6531    
 
dphi.nsw.gov.au
 
4 Parramatta Square
12 Darcy Street
Parramatta NSW 2150
 

                                                                                             
 

                
 
I acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land and pay respects to Elders past and present. I also
acknowledge all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander staff working with the NSW Government.
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email.
 

From: Tahlia Sexton  
Sent: Monday, 29 January 2024 4:04 PM
To: Karen Harragon 
Cc: Megan Fu  Steve Barry 
Subject: Greenwich Hospital Redevelopment - Questions on Notice
 
Dear Karen,
 
Please find attached a Questions on Notice letter relating to the Greenwich Hospital Development
project.
 
Note that the Department’s response will be published on the Commission’s website.
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out should you have any questions.
 
Best regards,
 
Tahlia Sexton | Senior Planning Officer
Office of the Independent Planning Commission NSW
Suite 15.02  Level 15  135 King Street  Sydney NSW 2001
e: tahlia.sexton@ipcn.nsw.gov.au | p: (02) 9383 2120 | | www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au
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